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Congratulations to Ms Page and Ms Rafferty on the excellent achievement of reaching the 
Girls GAA Leinster Final. It was fantastic to reach that level in the competition and to be 
second overall in Leinster Girls GAA is a wonderful achievement for Bush Post Primary 
School. 

The boys U-16 team recently played their Leinster Final and were crowned Leinster 
Champions.  

 

 

 

 

 


